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11 March 2024 
 

                                                  
Dear families, 
 
Lots of Socks on Down Syndrome Awareness Day - Thursday 21 March 2024 
 
Down Syndrome Awareness Day is taking place on Thursday 21 March this year. To mark 
the event, and to raise awareness both in school and our local community, we will be 
holding a 'Lots of Socks' campaign, celebrating everything that makes all of us different and 
yet the same. 
 
School uniform must be worn, but to celebrate the day we encourage everyone to wear 
their brightest and boldest socks to celebrate. These might be mismatched socks or the 
craziest or most colourful socks, whatever takes your fancy! 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

C Collins 

 
Mrs C Collins 
Teacher 
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